
Martin & Jones has long supported the Food Bank of Central and Eastern

North Carolina. With schools closed and an increasing number of unemployed workers, they need our help even more.

We have made an additional commitment to fight hunger with a $2,500 donation to the Nourishing Children

Programs. We thank all of the volunteers who are helping to organize, package and distribute vital nutrition to families

in our communities vulnerable to hunger and food insecurities. We are all in this together. Stay safe.
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